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Hello Senate Finance Committee,

I am writing in support of using a portion of the Permanent Fund to balance the budget. I fully
 support the Governor's plan and admire him for coming forward with solutions to this fiscal
 crisis. I hope that if you do not support the Governor's plan, you will at least be able to come
 forward with solutions of your own.

Respectfully,
Kristi Wood
Anchorage Resident
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